
Subject: Important Notice: Submission of Locker Agreements 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

It has come to our notice that there are pending locker agreements that 

have not been submitted by some of our esteemed customers. to ensure the 

smooth operation of our services. 

We kindly request all customers who have applied for a locker to promptly 

submit the signed agreement to our branch office at your earliest 

convenience. 

Should you have any queries or require assistance regarding the locker 

agreement process, please do not hesitate to contact our Branches . We are 

here to assist you every step of the way. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter and for your continued 

patronage. We greatly appreciate your cooperation and understanding. 

 


